FORT LEE HIGH SCHOOL

Senior Night for the
Class of 2024

Presentation will include information
on the college application process
(detailing the student and counselor
role), the use of Naviance, the
Common Application and
standardized testing.

All seniors & their families are highly encouraged to attend!!

Monday, September 18th @ 7:00 pm
FLHS Auditorium



